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Rep. Tranel’s Statement on Fennimore  

Listening Session 

  

 

Today, State Representative Travis Tranel (R-Cuba City) spent time traveling the 49th 
Assembly District, which was created when the redistricting bill 2023 Wisconsin ACT 94 
was signed into law on February 19, 2024.  Rep. Tranel released the following statement 
after spending time meeting with constituents and listening to what’s on residents minds in 
Fennimore. 

“We had a great afternoon in Fennimore listening to residents from all over Grant County in 
southwest Wisconsin. At our budget listening session with Senator Howard Marklein, a lot 
of people were concerned about large, industrial renewable energy projects such as wind 
and solar. We also touched on taxes and the surplus. We discussed school funding among 
the whole host of other issues. It’s always wonderful when constituents come out and voice 
their opinions. We certainly appreciate them doing so today.” – Rep. Tranel 

 

Please feel free to contact Rep. Tranel at 608-266-1170 or Rep.Tranel@legis.wi.gov if you 
have any questions or comments related to state government. 

The 49th Assembly District now includes all of Crawford County, the majority of Grant 
County, and a small portion of Vernon County.  

Link to new 49th Assembly District map:  https://maps.legis.wisconsin.gov/ 
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